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Dr. Tarver is an election integrity expert,
national public and motivational speaker,
author of two books, businesswoman, an

organizational psychologist, and
President of Tarver Consulting. She holds

a bachelor’s degree in business
management, a master’s degree in
organizational psychology, and a
doctorate in both theology and

education.  Dr.Tarver is married with two
adult children.

RATTLESNAKE CLUB
606 W. Plumb Lane, Reno

Guest Speaker: Dr. Tarver
Social time at 11:00 am. Lunch at 11:40 am. 
Program starts at 12:00 Noon.
$30 WRW Members w/reservation 
$35 Non-Members w reservation
RSVP NLT 12 Noon on March 12 th 
Lindy Leonard @ 775-901-1172, or
lindyleonard@charter.net, or
wrw.rsvp@gmail.cm
Non-attendance or failure to cancel after the above
date/time you will be invoiced $40.00
Check, cash, or credit card accepted at the door!
(This is not a fundraising event for any political candidate)
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Empowering Republican women to have an
important voice at the political table.

March Luncheon Wednesday, March 17th

WRW Donates $1,600 to Adopt A Vet Dental Program



Youth Outreach Program is Growing!
The Youth Outreach Program has increased in numbers
this year, including freshmen in high school to freshmen

in college with six schools represented! Retired Lt Col
Mike Leonard and former Marine Sgt. Andi Barnes spoke
with students in February about their experiences in the
military, memorable military moments, and the benefits

of discipline, teamwork, and goal-setting. Mike just
completed his first book, "An American Combat Bird Dog
Pilot" and shared parts of his book’s story with students.

Each student received a personally autographed copy
along with a WRW heart squeezey stress ball, and the

book "5000 Year Leap". YOP is open to all high school and
college aged students, meeting 3rd Tuesday of the month 

at Skipolini’s at 3pm.
Refreshments provided by WRW. 

If interested or have questions, contact Steph Hanzlik at
sthanzlik@gmail.com or text her at 760-614-0156. 

Join the fun!

As Government expands Liberty contracts. 
-Ronald Reagan

BirthdaysBirthdaysBirthdays
JAN

Carol Del Carlo
Nikki Young 

Sandy Masters
Anita Trone
Linda Zirelli
Kim Thomas
Diane Todd 
Jim Feeney 

FEB
Kim Staub

Brian Hawn
Judi Rettich
Matt Hawn

Victoria Gavranovic
Heddy Watkins 

Lee Gilmore
Jon Todd 

MAR
Susan Werber  
Sabrina Sloat   
Tammy Borde   

Michael J. McDonald
Janina Nylk

Nancy Bazner
Dick Reynolds
Tami Fegert 

Christine Pignataro
Grace Hawn

Cathy Paschane



Book Club
Our book for March is a new book by Mike

Leonard called "An American Combat Bird Dog
Pilot” published by SOFREP Books. It’s a new
autobiography about this highly decorated

Vietnam veteran’s war experiences and promises
to be an exciting and memorable read for all. 

The Book Club will meet on March 23rd 
at 5:30 PM at Skipolini's;  please RSVP to 

Andi Barnes: 
abarnes0151@gmail.com, 

702-379-5061.

WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops 

Brothers Barbecue
Clement Weather

Elite Laser Therapy of Northern Nevada
Fig Tree Catering

Haven Salon Studios
Rattlesnake Club

Skipolini's
Williamson Wines

Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 
vsaad@chaseinternational.com

Achievement Awards
Michon Kessler
Americanism

Andi Barnes
Armed Services
Melissa Vagujhelyi
Budget/Finance

Steph Hanzlik
Campaign

Mimi Swearngin
Caring for America

Glenda Gillmore
Chaplain

Nancy Bazner
Corresponding 

Secretary
Linda Lynch
Directory
Barb Hawn

Fundraising
Lindy Leonard
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Katy B. SweeneyMelissa VagujhelyiKim Waldorf
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